
 

 
 

 
 

ASTALDI: PRESS RELEASE 

 

Rome, 20 November 2019 – Astaldi S.p.A. (the Company) makes known that, on today's date, it received from the 
Insolvency Division of the Court of Rome the decree revoking Prof. Stefano Ambrosini from the position of judicial 
commissioner within the composition procedure the Company is currently carrying out. 

The Company can confirm that activities related to the composition project are going ahead, in the interest of creditors, 
bondholders, employees and all stakeholders, with the duties assigned to the board of judicial commissioners ensured 
anyway. 
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